
 Ransom Stiles House 

Please return survey by Dec 31st to: 

   Bob Webster 
   c/o Argyle Free Library 
   21 Sheridan Street 
   Argyle, NY   12809  
   (You can leave the survey in Book Drop) 
 

The Argyle Village Board and the R Stiles Renovation Committee would like your thoughts on a few questions 
that we've been asking ourselves. Since the R Stiles house at 55 Main Street belongs to the village, we want to 
be sure that you feel like you are part of what happens to it. (If you don’t return this, we’ll accept that you trust 
us to make whatever decisions need to be made and/or you simply do not have interest in this project.) 
1. How long have you lived in the village? 

Less than 10 years 

10 to 15 years 

15 to 20 years 

More than 20 years 

I don't live in the Village, but I did 

I've never lived in the Village 
 

2. What type(s) of purpose(s) do you think is a good fit for the Stiles House? How would you like to see 
the Stiles House used? Please explain why... 

 
 
 

3. What type of events would draw you to the Stiles House? 

 
 
 

4. What have you observed other communities doing with a similar type of building...a large home with 
historical interest? Do you have an online example that you would like the village board to look at? 

 
 
 

5. When was the last time you visited the house? 

 Never Within the last 3 years More than 3 years ago 
 

6. Did you know that NO taxpayer funds have been used to renovate the house, to date... all 
renovations have been made from fundraising events, private donors and some very hardworking 
volunteers! 

 Yes No That really surprises me! 
 

7. Would you mind if we contact you, if we find we need some more input about any of your thoughts?    
    If you are interested in talking with us, please supply your name and the best point of contact here… 

Name:  

Address:  

Phone #:  

Email:  
 

Please use the back side of the paper to add related comments, concerns, questions that you would like to share with 
the village board. Thank you for your time!  Results should be in the next Village Newsletter.  
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